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This is the letter that accompanied the discussion document for Great Barrier Island. Although DoC was the applicant, it can still provide a useful template.
26 March, 2003

Dear Stakeholder

Please find enclosed a discussion document outlining the Department of Conservation's proposal for a marine reserve on the north‑east coast of Great Barrier Island.

We would like to know your opinions and ideas about the idea of a marine reserve on Great Barrier Island. The questionnaire accompanying the discussion document was written to help gauge these opinions and ideas. The questionnaire is also designed to help us find out how you use the area of interest and how a marine reserve in part or all of the area would affect your use.

Your views are important to us and we encourage you to have your say. The deadline for returning the questionnaire is Monday, June 30, 5pm.

All responses to the questionnaire will be taken into account if a marine reserve application is made.

If you would like more information or a representative of the Department to visit you to discuss this *information then please contact Great Barrier Island Community Relations Officer, Jim Flack, on (09) 4290238 or (09) 4290044.

Regards

Dale Tawa

Area Manager

Great Barrier Island

